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As work begins on 1 Grassmere Parade, we’ll need your help. Not just with more donations, 
although as you’ve heard, we still need financial support for administrative, legal outgoings 
and to transform the space and launch the Post Office and shop. But we also need your 
skills. If there are builders, electricians, carpenters, decorators, professional or amateur, 
whatever you can voluntarily contribute we’d be so grateful. And not forgetting your ideas. 
What would you like to see in the shop? How can we improve your experience in the Post 
Office, please let us know. Our email address is info@friendsoffelpham.org. Or leave your 
written suggestions with your name and address at the Post Office.   Same for any questions 
you may have. We will be updating our website on a regular basis – friendsoffelpham.org 
 
Again, the biggest thanks to you all. Now we can honestly say about the Save Felpham 
Village Post Office Campaign, not IF but WHEN. 
 
Finally, our patron, Bill Nighy sent us a succinct but very pertinent message. Fabulous News. 
Well flaming done, everyone!! 
 


